
  

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Here are the most recent updates as of the afternoon of Monday, May 25th: 

 

NLDA Afternoon Briefings 

Publishing One Email Per Week – As of Monday May 25th, NLDA will publish 

one COVID-19 Member Update per week. If information changes substantially, 

we will go back to publishing one email per day. 

Afternoon briefings will be sent out on Wednesdays moving forward.  

 

CDA’s Webpage  

Counterfeit, sub-standard and non-equivalent N95-like respirators provides 

helpful information about N95 compliance; varieties and markings; importing 

liability issues; and more. 

Click here to view more. 

 

Canada Emergency Commercial Rent Assistance (CECRA)  

The CECRA program will open for applications from commercial property 

owners through the Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation website on 

Monday, May 25, 2020. The program offers forgivable loans to eligible 

commercial property owners to reduce the rent owed by their impacted small 

business tenants. Click here for more information on the program available on 

the CMHC website.  

https://nlda.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=635779dff6537ecbe6042e935&id=e6e82fdecc&e=d5495a266f
https://nlda.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=635779dff6537ecbe6042e935&id=724e59b1c9&e=d5495a266f


 

PANDEMIC PLAN - COVID-19 - FOR RETURN TO DENTAL PRACTICE 

We've had several questions regarding: "Follow IPAC Guidelines of RCDSO 

found at the website RCDSO.org under Members". Please click here for the 

guidelines.  

 

NLDA AGM 

As you know, the NLDA's AGM will be held virtually through Zoom this year on 

June 4th at 6:00pm. Email Amanda at amanda.nlda@nfld.net if you wish to 

RSVP. 

 

NLDA Webinar 

There will be a webinar on Monday, May 25th at 6:00pm - 8:00pm. This 

webinar will be a general Q & A and members of the Panel are invited to be on 

screen again this week to answer questions. 

Email Amanda at amanda.nlda@nfld.net if you wish to RSVP. 

 

Media  

CBC NL - 18 straight days with no new cases of COVID-19 in N.L. 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/newfoundland-labrador/covid19-

newfoundland-labrador-may-25-1.5583200 

 

 

Our next update will be Wednesday afternoon, May 27th.  We will continue to 

keep you updated. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Amanda Squires on behalf of Dr. Paul Hurley, President of the NLDA 
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If you have any questions you can contact myself, the Manager of 

Communications and Members Relations with the NLDA, via email 

Amanda.nlda@nfld.net or phone: 709-579-2362.  
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